
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Village Board Report – May 2013 Welcome to the Village Board Report which is placed on our 

website monthly to keep you informed of actions taken by the Village Board on ordinances and other 
significant matters.  
 
Oaths of Office   – At the May 2, 2013 meeting, the oaths of office were administered to President 
Edwin Hettermann and Trustees John Huemann, Kevin McEvoy and Greg Klemstein who were elected 
into office on April 9th.  President Hettermann then announced his committee and public office 
appointments. 
 
Rose Subdivision - At the May 2, 2013 meeting, the board performed a first review of the proposed 
development of property located on the west side of Route 31, south of Running Brook Farms Blvd. The 
property consists of approximately two acres of land which is being pursued for retail development.  At 
the May 16th meeting the Board approved an Ordinance and Order granting a conditional use permit 
and approving the final plat for the development. 
 
NIGEC Agreement - At the May 2, 2013 meeting the board performed a first review of an 
Intergovernmental Agreement with the Northern Illinois Governmental Energy Cooperative. At the May 
16th meeting the board approved the intergovernmental agreement.  The Village will be participating in 
the cooperative to pursue the joint purchase of energy in an effort reduce cost on natural gas supply 
and street lighting. 
 
Ordinances 
Chapter 2 Amendments - At the May 2, 2013 meeting the board performed a first review of 
amendments to Chapter 2 of the Johnsburg Municipal Code adding language regarding meeting 
participation.  At the May 16, 2013 meeting the board approved the amendments. 
 
For more information about this report and the above referenced matters, review the meeting minutes and listen 
to the audio recordings available on our website at www.johnsburg.org or contact Village Administrator, Claudett 
Peters at 815-385-6023 or cpeters@johnsburg.org 
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